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While I agree we should Help those that seek it, essentially taking away public 

spaces away from everyone else is not the answer. As it is you can't visit a park, 

library, or even walk downtown without finding burnt foil, needles, or be accosted.  I 

would like to see the un-homed get help, but we cannot do it at the cost of the health, 

safety, and the right of use for everyone else. Having the government, basically give 

one group special rights that impede on another groups is wrong. 


